Friends of East Hunsbury Primary School Chair’s Report 2022

| would like to start by thanking everyone who has been involved with FEHPS during the last year.
Many thanks also to Kat Pennington and the staff at the school as well as the governors for

their ongoing support. A special thank you also to all the parents and carers who have helped
support our fundraising activities.

| have continued in the role of Chair; Katie has remained in her role as Treasurer and between us
both we have managed the secretary role.

2022 was an exciting year for us. After 2 years of having no events, we were able to hold a couple of
events which involved our school community. This year we were able to hold a very successful car
boot sale, Christmas fayre and our children were delighted to see the return of our school disco! 3
extremely successful events raising some much-needed funds.

We also organized a successful clothes recycling fundraiser with Rags 2 Riches.

A full update of our accounts will follow in Katie’s report.

This coming year we plan to hold some very special events, we already have an Easter community
Café, Summer Gala and a special Kings coronation celebration planned.

This year we also hope to fill the role of the secretary bringing our management team back up to 3
members.

We've remained a very small committee but are extremely passionate about raising funds for our
school. We thrive to be able to give our children some of the very best experiences here at East
Hunsbury Primary.
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